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MAR 7 2008 

DOCKETING DIVISION 
Public Utiltties CommlMlmi of Ohio 

Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First St. N.E. 
Room lA 
Washington, DC 20426 

RE: Docket No. CP07-208-000 Rockies Express Pipeline LLC 

Dear Commission, 

This letter is in response to the nxnnerous postings on the FERC website regarding the 
conduct of the Rockies Express Pipeline LLC organization. There are numerous 
accounts documented on how Rockies has abused the system, violated the law, and 
shown total disregard for the landowner and the envnonment. Rockies shows no regard 
for anything or anyone including FERC and amazingly they are not reprimanded in any 
way. Rockies have made a mockery of the entire system and yet it appears they will be 
greatly rewarded for their actions. One can't help but believe that Rockies connections 
with the current administration has made them feel that they are "above the law" and that 
their actions will have no consequences, other than putting money in their pocket. The 
taxpayer can only hope that FERC with its ties to the current administration doesn't feel 
obhgated to play the same game. 

At a site visit months ago, a statement was made to me by a FERC representative. The 
representative stated that there are good people and bad people in the pipeline industry 
and sometimes you have to go through the bad to get to the good. This statement was 
made after Rockies had been caught in blatant lies regarding the presence of endangered 
species in the area and special land uses. Has it not become increasingly apparent that 
the Rockies organization belongs in the "bad people" category? To grant a project of this 
magnitude to an organization that has little or no regard for anything other than the 
almighty dollar would be a travesty. If there truly is a need for such a massive project, 
which to date has not been documented, would it not behoove FERC to grant such a 
project to a proven responsible company? It is FERC's responsibility to the taxpayer to 
see that these projects are conducted in a manner that keeps the public safe and preserves 
the environmental and cultural resources in this country. For FERC to grant Rockies 
Express a certificate for this project shows total disregard for the very people who pay 
their salaries. 

As the commission moves forward regarding their decision on this project, they need to 
keep in mind what the FERC representative stated i.e. There are good people and bad 
people in the pipeline industry. There can be very little if any doubt the Rockies Express 
organization is one of the bad in the pipeline industry and it is the commission's job not 
to grant a certificate to such an organization. 
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Sincerely, 

Nancy R. Mowrey 
Landowner/taxpayer 
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